
At IGA we are passionate about supporting our 
local communities.

We are devastated by the current bushfire crisis and have 
activated an Emergency Response Plan that has already 

raised over $280,000 to support those 
Australians affected.

Prior to Christmas, IGA and Foodland donated $90,000 
worth of Gift Cards to people who lost their homes in the 

fires in Adelaide.

We know when our IGA stores and their local communities 
come together, we can achieve great things. Thanks to your 

generous support over Christmas, to date we have raised 
$836,000 for Australians impacted by the drought. Now 
we ask for your help again, in raising much-needed funds 

for those impacted by these terrible fires.

Bushfire Appeal


